
 

 

Here at Fine Style Salon, like many others, we are concerned about the current situation 

regarding Covid–19. In response to this pandemic, we have made significant changes to our 

operations to ensure the safety of our customers and their families. 

 

Some of the precautions we have put in place are: 

 Disinfecting all surfaces before and after each appointment.  
 

 Allowing a minimum of 30 minutes between each appointment; ensuring ample time to 
disinfect, and sufficient separation between clients. 

 

 Only one stylist on duty and stylist will be wearing a facemask during all appointments. 
 

 No double booking appointments. 
 

 We will accept clients by appointment only (no walk-ins). 
 

 Clients will be met at the door and hand sanitizer offered upon entry. 
 
 

What we ask of our clients: 

 Clients must wear a facemask while at the salon. 
 

 Please, respect your appointment time so we may ensure client separation. 
 

 Notify your stylist in advance if you have any symptoms.  
 

 If you feel you may have been exposed to Covid-19 in any way, please reschedule your 
appointment to a later date. 

 

 

Please Note: During this time, we will not be offering beverages, sweets or reading material. 

 

Your individual needs and safety are our highest priority! 



 
 
Some precautionary measures to keep in mind during this difficult time: 
 
To reduce risk of exposure to the virus, please follow these general guidelines:  
 

 Avoid touching your face, nose, and eyes 

 Stay at home if you are sick 

 Cough and sneeze into your sleeve or into a tissue and throw it out 

 Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds 

 Avoid others who are sick 

 Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces 

 
 
 
 
Typical symptoms of the virus are:  
 

 Coughing 

 Sneezing 

 Fever 

 Sore Throat  

 Difficulty Breathing 

 
 
 
 
NOTE: The absence of symptoms does not mean that an individual does not have the virus, as 
some individuals carrying the virus are asymptomatic.  Anyone experiencing the above 
symptoms or believing they have been directly exposed to or may have COVID-19 should: 
  
 

 Seek medical advice (consider calling 811, the Newfoundland & Labrador Health Line 

which has information regarding COVID-19, including testing procedures) 

 

 Self-quarantine for 14 days OR until you have received a confirmed negative test result 

(whichever occurs first) 

 

 

 


